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Thank You

Department of Developmental Services (DDS), 100
Cummings Center, Suite 419-E, thanks the Cummings Center
community for the success of its holiday Toys for Tots drive.
DDS collected 104 toys for local children in need.
 
Beacon Hospice, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 222-C, is
grateful to all those who participated in its day of service on
Martin Luther King Day. “More than 100 hospitalized children on the North Shore will be
smiling thanks to the help of Cummings Center clients and visitors as well as the Happy Hope
Foundation.”

New Neighbor Profile
Welcome, Magical Beginnings, to 100 Cummings Center, Suite 110-J. This provider of
childcare and early education services offers programs to stimulate healthy development in
children aged eight weeks to six years. 

Noteworthy News

Sign of Success: Longtime client firm Boston Chauffeur, 600
Cummings Center, Suite 167-Z, recently expanded its operations
with the addition of 600 Cummings Center, Suite 167-X. We wish

this boutique limo company much continued success!  

Read All About It: “We’ve done lots of things
they tell me are unconventional,” Bill
Cummings told Philanthropy Magazine during
a recent interview. Read about the connection
between Cummings Properties and
Cummings Foundation as well as the road that
led Bill to infuse philanthropic intent in his
day-to-day business dealings.

Ride the Wave: NS Transportation Management Association announced that the NS Wave

https://www.mass.gov/orgs/department-of-developmental-services
https://www.amedisys.com/beacon/
https://www.magicalbeginningslc.com/
https://bostonchauffeur.com/
https://www.philanthropyroundtable.org/philanthropy-magazine/article/interview-with-bill-cummings?fbclid=IwAR2lKFjcREa-0f7uiT-OLcyNu3uq0FKw4JeDun1IqCCQ7l65C1u7UD7St9g
http://northshoretma.org/


Shuttle schedule has changed effective January 27. For additional information, view the
updated schedule. 

Friendly Reminder
Important Parking Reminder: Most parking spaces immediately adjacent to Cummings
Center buildings are designated for short-term use only. These short-term spaces are
expected to turn over frequently so as to provide convenient building access to visitors and
patrons of the more than 600 on-site businesses. Short-term spaces are identified by signage
and are monitored throughout the day. Reminder/violation stickers will be placed on
vehicles parked for extended periods, and repeat violators will be towed at the expense
of the vehicle owner.
 
Employees of on-site businesses, and others whose vehicles are expected to be on site for
significant periods, are encouraged to park in one of Cummings Center's four large garages or
in open lots away from the buildings, where there is ample parking available throughout the
business day. Should you need assistance identifying convenient all-day spaces, or have any
questions about parking at Cummings Center, please contact the Leasing Office at 978-922-
9000. Thank you for your cooperation as we work to ensure beneficial and sustained
commerce at our thriving business center.

Upcoming Event

Part 2 of Historic Beverly’ s three-part walking tour about the history of United Shoe
Machinery Company (USMC) and Cummings Center will be held on Tuesday, February 4. The
one-hour tours have been developed and are led by Abby Battis, associate director for
collections at Historic Beverly and adjunct faculty member at Harvard University Extension
School. These tours are free for Historic Beverly members and $10 for the public. Visit
Historic Beverly’s website to learn more about the organization and the upcoming walking
tours.

Business Spotlight
Godfrey Design-Build, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 327-A, has been a member of the
Cummings community since 2018. The Firm provides a variety of contracting services,
including kitchen, bath, deck, and home remodeling. Its design-build team manages projects
from beginning to end in an effort to deliver a product that exceeds its customers’
expectations. More information is available online or by phone at 978-716-2258.

We want to hear from you! Do you have news or a great photo to
share? Is there a special you'd like to offer to Cummings clients? Email
your news, offers, and photos to Helen Jeffers
at newsbrief@cummings.com.
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If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe below.

Unfortunately, if you unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as
water and electric shutdowns or fire alarm testing.
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